PANCAKE BREAKFAST

June 8th 8-10 a.m

BENEFITTING THE BOYS & GIRLS CLUB

GOLF TOURNAMENT

June 16th 9 a.m

BENEFITTING THE SCHOLARSHIP
FUND

Moose Lodge #602 June Newsletter MOOSE HAPPENINGS

As I write this newsletter I can't help but to think that spring is finally here! We have received great moisture and things are sure going to be greening up with the nice weather. As spring comes it also brings you a new board. The new board is extremely excited for the year ahead and to see the many great things to come in the upcoming year. If there is anything you would like your new board to know please don't hesitate to chat with one of us. We would love to hear your ideas! I would like to thank Larry and all past board members for all that they have done over the past year to keep the Lodge thriving. Larry has done a tremendous job of getting our Lodge back on the right track.

QUEEN OF HEARTS

As I write this letter the queen is still face down! As we move into June, the pot is over \$12,000!! It has been great fun and gets more exciting each week.

THANK YOU

A huge **THANK YOU** to all of the wonderful volunteers that give selflessly to keep our Lodge going. Special thanks to The Mike Gibson Family for the beautiful barn door that they made for our new storage room and Bernie Underberg & Wes Hineman for shampooing the carpets. Also, thank you Darci Scott and Keely Miller for helping to put the newsletter and calendars together over the past few years.

SCHOLARSHIP FUNDRAISERS Father's Day Golf Tournament

The tourney is June 16th with registration at 8 a.m and shotgun start at 9 a.m. It is a 2 person scramble format with fun pin prizes and a barbecue to follow. The cost is \$50 if you play with your dad and \$60 if you do not. This has turned into a great way to spend a Sunday with family and friends. Call the Pro Shop for more information at 358-5099.

Bills vs. Broncos Raffle Tickets

They are raffling off 4 club level tickets to see the Denver Broncos vs the Buffalo Bills on Nov. 24th at New Era Field in Orchard Park, NY. The winner receives 4 club level tickets and \$2,000 in travel money! Tickets are \$50 and will be sold at all 1st Thursdays as well as by committee members. Contact Breck Wagstaff 351-1295, Raegen Hubbard 359-0574 or Kyle Haar 359-0808 for tickets.

LODGE REMINDERS

We would like to remind you to please go and check out our website at mooselodge602.org. If you are curious of what is going on at the Lodge this is your best place to check things out. Also, please do not forget to keep your dues updated. Becky would love to help anyone get squared away at the Lodge.

Catch Ya Along The Trail,

Trent

YOUR NEW BOARD

Governor: Trent Boner Past Governor: Larry Gomez
Jr. Governor: Taylor Lisco

Tres/Sec: Scott Boner
Prelate: Tanner Miller
Administrator: Bill Auyer
Sergeant at Arms: George Emery

Trustees: Breck Wagstaff, Randy Pexton, Dan Bohlander